
 

 

Legal Notice  

CITY OF LITTLETON 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

ZONING MATTER 
 
Notice is hereby given that the following public hearing will be held by the City of Littleton at the 
Littleton Center, 2255 West Berry Avenue, Littleton, Colorado:  
 
To consider several ordinances amending the text of the Unified Land Use Code (Title 10 of 
the City Code) to implement the 2024 State Legislation items related to accessory dwelling 
units (ADUs), minimum parking, and occupancy limits. Staff will also propose text 
amendments as they relate to signage. 
All those wishing to be heard should be present at the time and place stated.   
 

PLANNING COMMISSION  
Public Hearing at 6:30 p.m. on May 12, 2025 

 
For more information, call the Littleton Planning Division at 303-795-8076 or contact city staff at 
planningprojects@littletonco.gov . Further information regarding the proposed code amendments 
may be found on https://online.encodeplus.com/regs/littleton-co-cc/rfc.aspx?secid=3002#secid-
3002. 
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